
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Southwest Region Office 

PO Box 47775, Olympia, WA 98504-7775 • 360-407-6300 

December 5, 2022 

Susan Clark 
Engineering and Planning Manager 
City of Olympia 
PO Box 1967 
Olympia, WA  98507-1967 

Re: City of Olympia Wastewater Management Plan 2020 

Dear Susan Clark: 

Pursuant to RCW 90.48.110 and WAC 173-240-030, the City of Olympia Wastewater 
Management Plan 2020 (October 2020) has been reviewed and is hereby approved. 

Plans and specifications for the projects described in this approved general sewer/engineering 
report must be submitted and approved prior to start of construction in accordance with WAC 
173-240-030. Plans and specifications that deviate from the approved plan will not be approved 
unless the plan is so amended and approved. 

If you have any questions concerning this approval, please contact Dave Dougherty, P.E. at 
david.dougherty@ecy.wa.gov or (564) 999-3586. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Kolosseus 
Southwest Region Section Manager 
Water Quality Program 
Washington State Department of Ecology 

cc: Dave Dougherty, Department of Ecology 
 Steve Ogle, Department of Ecology 


